

nnant House Monthly Newsletter

Hello! My name is Bryan Hall and I have been a resident at the Remnant House since April 2024. After completing eighteen months at Restoration Ranch in Alabama, I knew I needed a place that would offer me structure, accountability and the opportunity to succeed. Having known Donovan & Abby for several years, there was no question as to where I should go. My story is not unlike many others that find themselves in need of help, growing up I was afforded every opportunity to be successful in life however through many years of selfish rebellion and thinking I needed to be the life of the party, the party almost took my life. I fought and tried to get sober for several years until I finally came to the end of myself and agreed to give this God thing a try. I was admittedly skeptical at first but seeing evidence in the people around me I finally surrendered, and life has never been better. All the lies that I had believed that I would never have any fun sober or enjoy life without drugs has been smashed to pieces by a simple willingness to believe and stay obedient to what God has asked me to do. I am still rebuilding, and I know I have a long way to go but I am truly happy and excited about what all God has in store for me. This past year while at The Remnant House I have paid off old debt, purchased my first car on my own and recently started working for Toyota in Blue Springs. God is preparing me both fiscally and spiritually to be the head of my future household and I couldn't be more grateful to The Remnant House for facilitating these things. I also want to thank all of you that contribute to our ministry.

You are helping change lives that will have lasting generational effects.

May God bless you and keep you.

-Bryan

BUILDING PROGRESS!

We recently had a work day on property to prepare the site to pour 47 yards of concrete that was recently DONATED by a wonderful family in town. Our Brothers from The Chase House came out and we had such an awesome day of hard work, fun fellowship and good eating! There is nothing too big or impossible when God's people come together to accomplish a goal and we are so grateful for The Chase House for helping our vision to become a reality!



OUR SUPPORTER

The work we are doing is absolutely a collaborative community effort and we are so thankful for the long list of local businesses that have poured into us, we are forever grateful and hope that you will also offer your thanks and patronage to these awesome places. Each newsletter we want to highlight some specific local businesses such as:

We want to thank Andy Dyson, with Allstate Insurance for his continued support of our cause. He provides an outstanding level of service. He loves helping families like yours protect the things that are important - your family, home, car and more. Call (662) 269-2117 Day or Night for a free quote!





Glenn Best has donated time and services on many occasions to help keep us comfortable. They understand the importance of a comfortable indoor environment, which is why they strive to exceed expectations with every job.

"At Best Heating & Air, your comfort is our prioritu." Call them TODAY at 662.523.7937 or visit www.bestheatingandairms.com

